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From: J R Ryan [jakechi93@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2010 3:05 PM
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11)

Attachments: Congresswoman Maloney Letter to FHFA.doc
            Edward DeMarco
            Acting Director
            Federal Housing Finance Agency
            Washington, DC

            Re:  Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11)

            Dear Mr. DeMarco,

            My wife Catherine Harley and I fully agree with the attached letter dated October 14, 2010 from our 
representative Congresswomen Maloney, and we too strongly oppose this Guidance, as proposed, as it applies to 
cooperatives and condominium associations.

            Sincerely,

            John R. Ryan
            Seward Park Cooperator
            212 East Broadway
            Apartment G2006
            New York, NY 10002 
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